
IN THE UNITED STATES DISTRICT COURT
FOR THE DISTRICT OF PUERTO RICO
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To: Members of the Bar
United States District Court ofj)yeffo

From: Frances Moran, Esq.

Clerk of Court

Date; June 25, 2019

Subject: REMINDER: Use of Attorneys' Lounge in the Hato Rey Courthouse

The Chief Judge of the United States District Court for the District of Puerto
Rico, Honorable Gustavo A. Gelpi, reminds all members of the bar that the
Attorneys^ Lounge space located in the first floor of the Clemente Ruiz Nazario U.S.

Courthouse in Hato Rey is for the exclusive use of attorneys. Attorneys shall

refrain from using the Attorneys Lounge spac_e to meet with clients or

witnesses to discuss case-related matters.

The Court encourages all members of the bar to be aware and mindful of their
use of the Attorneys' Lounge and how it impacts fellow counsel's access and usage

of this common space.


